May 10, 2011

Henderson County Board of Education:

The North Middle School STLP group will be attending the State STLP competition on Thursday
May 12-Friday May 13, 2011 in Lexington, KY. We will be presenting our projects for judging on
Friday morning May 13, 2011, and returning late that afternoon.

| would like to formally request permission for the NMS STLP group to stay overnight in
Lexington, KY on Thursday May 12, 2011 and return to Henderson on Friday May 13, 2011.

Sincerely,
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Stacey Rideout
STLP Coordinator

North Middle School



